
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th December 2017 

 

Dear Nursery Parents and Carers 

 

30 hours childcare provision 

To be implemented in September 2018 or September 2019 

 

Thank you so much for attending ‘Stay and Play’ this morning. It is wonderful to see so 

many of you attending and enjoying the sessions with your child. 

 

Just a reminder that we would really appreciate you bringing the following information in 

to school tomorrow morning or Friday morning: 

 

 Your National Insurance (NI) number AND 

 your child’s date of birth. 

 

If you are self-employed please bring in your 

 Unique Taxpayer Reference (UTR) AND 

 Your child’s date of birth. 

 

With you present, we will input the above information into the following website  

 

https://www.gov.uk/help-with-childcare-costs/free-childcare-and-education-for-2-to-4-year-olds 

 

to register your details and receive your 11-digit number.  We will input this number into 

the school application to receive your funding entitlement to EYFS provision. 

 

If your application is successful, you will receive a childcare account.   

 

We will keep you informed of our progress through the process in determining our ability 

to offer the 30-hour provision for your child. 

 

Thank you for your patience with this new initiative, we will endeavour to make it as 

smooth as possible. 

 

 

 

Sue Hayward 

Headteacher 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


